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Fellowship Hall - Update 
The Haitian crews are working hard to complete the 
fellowship hall for the June 18th graduation celebration. 
Along with their families and many church and business 
leaders in attendance, twelve students will receive their 

formal theology degree, the first 
graduating class of the Open Door 
Bible college! To complete the 
celebration a buffet lunch will be 
served in the fellowship hall. 

THM is sending a team to join the 
celebration; however Haiti is on 
Covid lockdown at this time… God 
willing, we will be there. 

The buildings are tools used to train 
leaders to proclaim the glory of 
grace and truth. John 1:14
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Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU!   

All gifts are tax-deductible and made payable to: Thousand Hills Ministry,  PO BOX  950030 Lake Mary , Fl 32746   

Thousandhillsministry.org


